
Nutfield PTFA	present	the	school	cinema

On	Monday	6th March	2017	
3.15	- 5.15pm

£5.50	per	child	to	include	a	hot	dog,	drink	and	choc	ice
Open	to	all	year	groups

If	you	would	like	your	child	to	attend,	please	complete	the	permission	slip	below	and	return	
with	payment	to	the	school	office	no	later	than	Friday	3rd March,	OR	

**There	is	now	an	online	 payment	option**	
If	you	pay	online,	 there	is	no	need	to	return	the	slip	below.

Please	visit	the	website:
www.pta-events.co.uk/nutfield

Trolls	is	a	PG	rated	film.	By	making	this	booking	you	are	consenting	to	the	named	child(ren)	watching	this	film.
Teachers	will	have	the	list	of	children	attending	the	cinema	and	will	take	them	to	the	hall	at	the	end	of	the	school	day.	

Children	should	be	picked	up	at	5.15pm	prompt.	

I	permit	my	child						 in	Year
Medical/dietary	requirements

I	permit	my	child						 in	Year
Medical/dietary	requirements

To	watch	Trolls	on	Monday	6th	March	2017,	3.15	– 5.15pm
I	enclose	a	payment	of	£5.50	per	child	(cheques	made	payable	to	Nutfield	Church	PTFA)

Signed	 Date	

Contact	phone	number

Trolls	is	a	PG	rated	film.	By	making	this	booking	you	are	consenting	to	the	named	child(ren)	
watching	this	film.


